

## **ANNUAL PARISH MEETING NOTES**

**Held on Wednesday 7th May 2025 at 7pm in the Village Hall,  
Osbournby**

1. Agreed minutes of previous Annual Parish Meeting held on 8<sup>th</sup> May 2024.  
Agreement proposed Cllr. North and Cllr Dixon.
2. Matters arising: No matters arising from the previous minutes
3. Chairman's Report: See separate document from Cllr. Jackson (read out at meeting)  
Arising actions – it was agreed to send off for the packs available to support the Community Resilience Plan with storage of these to be discussed at future meeting. Cllrs Jackson and Bide to coordinate this.
4. Public Forum: Two members of the public present. One raised ongoing concern over logistical barriers and associated impact of current building work on The Drove. No action required by PC at this point but situation will be monitored.

Meeting closed at 7.13 p.m.